
PO Box 332
Oroville, WA  98844
9mileranchhoa.org

Electronic Notice Authorization
Email Permission Form

Washington state HOA law (RCW 64.38.110) allows for electronic transmission of HOA communications upon 
consent, in writing, from the Lot Owner.

Filling out the information below, and returning it to the HOA, will allow HOA communications to be sent to 
you via email instead of US mail.  Communications include the annual mailing and required notices and 
newsletters.  The annual mailing includes a voting ballot and voting ballot return envelope; these will continue to
be mailed to you by US mail.  Assessment invoices will continue to be mailed US mail.

Your agreement to receive email communications will help to reduce mailing costs.  Your email address will 
remain confidential and will be used only for official HOA communications.

I/we choose to receive official HOA communications and Notices via email.

___________________________ ____________________
email address Division/Lot #

___________________________
Name (please print)

___________________________ _______________
Signature Date

Return filled out form to:

Nine Mile Ranch HOA or email to:  treasurer@9mileranchhoa.org
PO Box 332
Oroville, WA  98844


